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Linnaeus University 
Faculty of Technology•  SE-391 95 Växjö • Sweden 
Telephone +46 772 28 80 00•  
Lnu.se  

Subject: 
Horizon Europe (HORIZON) 
Project: 101060231 – Exten.(D.T.)2 
Project review report (Article 25) 

Dear Dr Fuentes 

Thank you for your letter related to the project review report received on 
Friday, June 14th.  

The consortium sincerely appreciates the experts' time, efforts, and feedback 
on the project review and welcomes their detailed and constructive 
recommendations. We are currently conducting a thorough review of these 
recommendations. The agreed-upon actions to address the recommendations 
will be closely monitored throughout the remainder of the project, and we 
will provide updates in the Final and Periodic Reporting 2. 

Additionally, we would like to inform you that we have shared the 
Exten.(D.T.)2 project review report with our consortium, and no observations 
were received within our internal timeframe. 

We kindly request that you proceed with the next steps at your earliest 
convenience.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kind regards 

Professor Marcelo Milrad 
(Coordinator of the Exten.(D.T.)2 project) 

Växjö, 20th June 2024 
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